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School day: 8.55am – 1.35pm/2. 
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Holy Family Herald  
 

   Welcome to our Newsletter 
Important dates: 

Sacraments: Service of Light will take place on Tuesday, 
April 5th at 7pm on Kill O’the Grange Church. 
Confirmation will take place on Saturday, May 7th at 
1pm. First Holy Communion will take place on Saturday, 
May 21at at 1pm. 
Easter Closure: The school will close on Friday, April 8th 
at 12 noon and will re-open on Monday, April 25th.  

A word from the Principal! 
We have come to the end of yet another fun filled 

and action packed school term. As you can see from 

our newsletter the boys and girls have been very 

busy in Holy Family since the start of 2022! 

We have launched a school twitter account to share 

the latest updates with you all…our twitter handle 

is @HolyFamilySchl. Give our school a follow to 

keep up to date with all the new and exciting 

activities happening in our classes.  

Set your alarms….our first draw for our school lotto 

fundraiser takes place this Thursday @8pm. Thank 

you to all who have signed up so far, and best of 

luck!!! 

We are still enrolling for September 2022. We are 

fortunate to have a pupil-teacher ratio of less than 

21:1. This is lower than the national average (most 

schools have over 30 children per teacher) and will 

provide wonderful learning opportunities for all of 

our children. Spread the word –COME TO HOLY 

FAMILY!!!I wish you all a safe and enjoyable Easter 

break. Hopefully the sunshine will make a welcome 

return and I will see you all back in school on 

Monday April 25th. 

Ms Martyn 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                          Operation Fit Farm 
 

The whole school have enjoyed starting our days in 
February with morning exercises courtesy of Mr. 
Quinn and Mr. Creamer. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                   Our Green Team 

 

National Spring Clean day in conjunction with DLR 
day will take place in our school on April 6th. 
 

A huge thank you to 
all who contributed 
towards the bake 
sale. €581 was 
raised for the 
Parents Association. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

          

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

  
 

NOW ENROLLING FOR SEPTEMBER 2022 

 
 

 

 
 
 

Tree Planting with Junior & Senior Infants & 1st class. A huge 

thank you to DLR for providing us with the trees. 

 

                                      

 

 

 

  

 

Junior & Senior Infants on Pyjama day 
listening to stories read by parents. 
€275 was raised and donated to a 
Ukrainian refugee camp in Kosice 
Slovakia 

  

What a welcoming sight at the back 
entrance of the school to brighten up 
everyone’s day! 

 

   Pizza chef’s and gardener’s in the making from Horizons Junior! 

  

4th Class trip to Dalkey Heritage Centre 

 
 

  

HOLY FAMILY 
SCHOOL LOTTO 

Easy to join. Just go to: 

https://www.ourfundraiser.i

e/org/holyfamilyschool/ 

 

https://www.ourfundraiser.ie/org/holyfamilyschool/
https://www.ourfundraiser.ie/org/holyfamilyschool/

